
California State Clearinghouse Handbook   •     

(To be filled out and signed by the Lead Agency and submitted with DEIR or Negative Declaration to SCH)

To: State Clearinghouse
P.O. Box 3044
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044

Contact:

Phone #:  (          )

Lead Agency

Address

SCH #

Project Title:

Project  Location:

Explain "exceptional circumstances" (CEQA,  Section 15205(d)) for requesting a shortened review.  Identify which of the 5 criteria in
Appendix K are met for this project.

List responsible and trustee state agencies with contact person, phone number and date of consent for the shortened review, as well
as any agencies that have commented on the project (attach additional pages, if necessary):

SignaturePrint Name

From:

Revised 2006

Shortened Review Request Form

City County

Length of review being requested: ___________ days

As designated representative for the lead agency, I verify, in their behalf, that there is no “statewide, regional, or areawide
significance” to this project.

Today's Date

JFiroozi
Placed Image


	SRRleadcontact: San Diego Unified School District
	SRRleadagency: 4860 Ruffner St., Annex Room 5
	SRRleadaddress:  San Diego, CA  92111
	SRRleadareacode: 858
	SRRleadphone: 637-6290
	SRRleadcontactname: Paul Garcia
	SRRSCHnum: 
	SRRprojecttitle: Muir at Anderson School Whole Site Modernization Project
	SRRprojectcity: San Diego
	SRRprojectcounty: San Diego
	SRRexplanation: The Proposed Project meets criteria #2 of Appendix K of the State CEQA Guidelines. The San Diego Unified School District is under severe time constraints to approve the project no later than June 2019, during summer break when school is not in session. Approval of the project and award of the construction contracts is scheduled for June 14, 2019 and a shortened review is required to ensure the project CEQA review is completed prior to the issuance of a construction contracts. Final design and construction must begin during the summer of 2019 to minimize disturbance to existing school operations. Public review is scheduled to begin on April 26, 2019.
	SRRstateagency: The Division of the State Architect and the San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board provide ministearial review of project
	SRRstateagency2: construction documents but does not have any discretionary approval over the project including CEQA review. No other responsible 
	SRRstateagency3: or trustee state agencies are involved with this project. 
	SRRdaysrequested: 20
	SRRdate: 4/19/2019
	SRRrequestorsname: Paul Garcia


